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WeGo to suspend all operations  
WeGo continues to work with law enforcement on the ground 

 
NASHVILLE – On Friday, December 25, 2020 at 11:00 a.m., WeGo Public Transit will suspend all bus service 
and WeGo Central will be closed beginning at this time.  We are currently assisting customers who are downtown 
and elsewhere to get to their final destinations. This is a precautionary measure made by law enforcement to 
conduct on-going investigations and protect the public. Normal operations should resume tomorrow morning 
unless law enforcement directs us otherwise. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to follow on social media and visit WeGoTransit.com for continuous 
updates. Customers can also check one of the mobile real-time information tools such as Google Transit or 
the Transit App for detailed detour information once operations resume. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
 

                


